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Here at Eccleston Lane Ends we love to read— poetry, non-fiction, fic-
tion, picture books, comics, graphic novels—we love it all! Our newsletter 
aims to inform you of all the reading opportunities in school, along with 

some great book recommendations, events and competitions. Enjoy! 

Mrs Fitzpatrick (Reading leader) 

Teacher Recommendations 
 

Miss Williams recommends… 

             

Miss Grant recommends… 

Timothy Pope has a brand-new telescope and 
he's testing it out in the park. Peep through the 
die-cut holes in this book to see if you can spy a 
shark. Is that really a shark? This delightful, 
entertaining story is filled with opportunities to 
develop your child's understanding of rhyming 
words.  

Mrs Mercer recommends… 

  

Accidental Trouble Magnet fol-
lows the everyday adventures 
of Omar. He tries to stay out 
of trouble, but sometimes it 
just finds him! After his par-
ents move house, Omar starts 
at a new school and has to deal 
with making new friends, a 
school bully and a disastrous 
trip to the Science Museum.  

I have always loved Dr Seuss books. When I was young it 
was the silliness and rhyming that I enjoyed about his books. 
There are over 50 wacky Dr Seuss short stories to pick 
from, the perfect quick read! But even now my absolute fa-
vourite, that I go back to again and again, is 'Oh The Places 
You'll Go!' If I'm feeling a bit down or disappointed with 
how things are going Dr Seuss reminds me that "Life's a 
great balancing act" but don't worry, don't stew, you will 
succeed "98 and three quarter percent guaranteed"!  

You can listen 
to this book 

here... 



Meet our new Reading Ambassadors! 
We are proud to introduce our wonderful new reading ambassadors! These children 
really show a love for reading and their aim is to share that love of reading to our 
Eccleston Lane Ends community!  In our next newsletter, they will be sharing their 

favourite books and their ideas to promote reading throughout school! 

 

Don’t forget to be noting 
down your reading in your 
reading log/planners.  This is 
important so that staff can 
find out what you are read-
ing.  They may even be able 
to direct you to some books 
to challenge you or based on 
your interests. 



 

Don’t forget World Book Day 
is on Thursday 2nd March.  
Don’t forget to wear your 

best (and comfiest) pyjamas, 
bring your favourite book 

and prepare to enjoy sharing 
your book with others. 

Wednesday 1st March—Tuesday 7th 
March 

 

Visit their website using the QR code 
to preview books on offer, 

Competition time! 

From half term until World Book Day (2nd March), we will be running a com-
petition.  We are challenging you to show off your imaginations and recreate 
a piece of art or craft related to your favourite book. Here are a few ideas… 

 

 

For more ideas, visit our school website, head to our reading 
page through the curriculum tab and scroll down to the docu-
ments labelled World Book Day 2023.   

There are 5 vouchers to be won! Good luck, everyone! 



What we’ve been reading! 
 

St Helens Libraries 

Opening Times 

Knowsley Libraries  

Opening Times 

Prescot Library 

Mon— 10am—5pm 

Tues—10am—5pm 

Weds—24 hours 

Thurs—10am—1pm 

Fri—10am—5pm 

Sat—10am—1pm 

Sun—CLOSED  

Eccleston Library 

Mon—10am—7pm 

Tues 10am—5pm 

Weds CLOSED 

Thurs—10am—5pm 

Fri—10am—5pm 

Sat—10am—1pm 

Sun—CLOSED  


